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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

1. Under the FOI provide a copy of the duties of the court Usher, including any difference in duties that may apply between county and crown court ushers.

2. Provide all recorded information that relates to their dress code as public servants and confirm whether or not they are required to wear robes etc.

3. Provide all recorded information that relates to them identifying themselves as being on duty.

4. Confirm how non-public servants can identify them.
Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for in relation to the duties of court ushers and their dress code, and I am pleased to provide this to you.  For clarity I have divided your request into questions 1 and 3 and questions 2 and 4. 
Question 1 & 3
I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for in relation to the responsibilities and the duties of court ushers and I am pleased to provide this to you. The duties of a court usher the same for both County and Crown Court Ushers. I have attached to this letter a copy of the Band F Usher competences which outlines the general duties of a court usher and their responsibilities whilst working.
Question 2 & 4
I can confirm that the department holds the information you have asked for in relation to the dress code of ushers as public servants. I have attached to this letter the Conduct Policy which outlines the dress code within the Civil Service. However, there is no standard dress code across the department; therefore the dress code may differ from area to area or even court to court. If you would like to know the dress code (if a dress code is an existence) for a specific area or court you will need to make a  further request. 
You can also find more information by reading the full text of the Act (available at http://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/contents).
